
Welcome room 4 families!

The first day of school can be hard for mom and dad.  Part 
of you feels excited, the other part of you feels sad.  You have 
been their guide for years, now you know it’s time to leave them by 
my side, but only for a short time.  They will learn and grow and 
share with you all they know.  So as you walk away, don’t worry I’ll 
take care of those precious gifts when you leave them at my door.
There is something truly magnificent about every child that works 
through my door.  Sometimes we don’t see it right away, other 
times it shines through like a beacon of potential.  Often times I 
see it but the children do not.  Part of my job is to draw that 
amazing, unique specialness out of every student-to help them see 
their limitless potential, capacity for growth and power they hold to 
achieve incredible things.
It’s called GROWTH MINDSET!  Our focus this year.
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Here is what I need from you, if you have the time:
1.  Someone willing to come in weekly to take children in our class 

to the library in our school, where they will check out a book.
2. When you have some time come in a listen to readers in the 

hallway.
3. Having your child in school on time ( 9:00 am ) is so important to 

them, and me of course.

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS

First day of school:  September 3rd.
Back to school night:  September 5th
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS


